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Monday 26th February 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are writing to you to make sure that you are aware of a game that many of our children are playing 
online. 
 
Obviously, if your child is not playing this, then please ignore this letter and accept our apologies for 
having sent it somewhat generically on this occasion.  
 
The game in question is called Fortnite. It is a free online survival game, in its basic form, with players 
working together on various missions against an army of zombie-like creatures that are trying to kill them. 
 
Despite Fortnite having a PEGI rating of 12, many of our children, particularly in Year 5 have been playing 
this game online. We are aware that for some families this is causing issues at home as the children try to 
assure their parents/carers that ‘everyone is playing it’ and that they don’t want to be the only one not 
allowed.  We are concerned that not all parents/carers will understand what the game involves and so we 
are attaching some information which you might find useful when deciding whether or not your child 
should play the game.  
 
You will, of course, make your own decisions about this for your child. However, should you decide to 
ignore the 12+ age restriction, can we urge you to sit with your child at some point when Fortnite is on the 
screen and to keep an eye on how your child is behaving online towards others, who is in their shared 
online community at any given time and how they are behaving towards your child?  
 
For additional parenting advice about Fortnite, please take a look at 
https://www.internetmatters.org/parental-controls/gaming-consoles/fortnite-battle-royale-parental-
controls/  
 
Please do take the time to read the attached document and online link, which will give you the facts about 
the game.  Whilst we are certainly not experts on the game, if you have any questions or want to discuss 
any further, please do come into school and speak to the Phase Leader Miss Robinson, or one of the 
Designated Safeguarding Leads. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs. Lisa Patmore 
Assistant Headteacher / Head of SEMH Enhanced Provision  
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